From:
To:
Subject: INPEX CPF Explorer - NTF12235 - Shaft Expelled During Seawater Filter Maintenance
Date: Thursday, 22 June 2023 11:26:45 AM

The investigation team into the above event have asked for an extension to the 30 day report
due date. The investigation is nearing completion but it will take a few more weeks to finalise
recommendations and complete review and approval. If they could extend until 14/7/23 that
would be appreciated

Thanks
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